
Gist of the Second Meeting of  

the CDC Committee on Physical Education (2017-2019) held on 11 June 2018 

 

1. Members were briefed on the updates of professional support, such as teacher 

networks and professional development programmes, provided by the PE Section 

in the 2017/18 school year.  

2. Members were briefed on the recent curriculum development, especially on the 

strategies to promote MVPA60 and strengthen the implementation of Six Strands 

in the PE curriculum. 

3. Members were briefed on the SS PE survey results and agreed that there was no 

need to change of the curriculum and assessment framework of Senior Secondary 

(SS) PE Elective at this moment.  Members agreed the recommendations and 

noted that the practical examination of athletics and swimming, only taking into 

account the result performance of the candidates, would be effective from 2019. 

4. Members were briefed on the issue concerning the shortage of the allocation of PE 

lesson time in some schools.   

 


